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4th March 2020      SENT BY EMAIL 

 

 

Dear parents/carers 

This year to tie in with the annual Easter Egg hunt, the PTA are organising a 

Great Easter Raffle.  The plan is for each class to make an Easter Hamper. 

Tickets will be sold in the playground by Year 6 children during the week leading 

up to the Easter Egg Hunt: Monday 23rd – Friday 27th March.  

So, we need your help!  On Wednesday 18th March the children can come to 

school in their own clothes in exchange for something that they would like to put 

into their Easter Hamper (such as, Easter eggs, Simnel cake, Easter bunny, Easter 

chick, Easter themed sweets, hot cross buns check the date!) Staff will be talking 

to their classes about this before the event.  As with the KS2 Christmas hampers 

there will be a prize for the best hamper! 

It’s important that the goods come into school on Wednesday 18th March as the 

hampers will be being made in the afternoon.   

Many thanks for your help and support – may the best class win!  

Best wishes 

SLT 
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